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Dear Parent,  
 
Students enrolled in Georgia schools are required to receive immunizations to attend school or to provide 
documentation of religious exemption from this requirement.  The O.C.G.A. § 20-2-771 allows for schools to 
extend a 90-day grace period for parents/students to comply with this law.  October 31, 2024 marks 90 days 
since the first day of school for Fannin.  After October 31, your student’s enrollment could be an issue without 
proof of vaccination or religious waiver on file.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the required immunization, please contact your primary care physician or 
the Fannin County Health Department at 706-632-3023.  If you would like to complete a religious waiver, please 
reach out to your student’s school or go to the District website  and then obtain the proper documentation/notary. 
 
Your immediate attention is appreciated. 
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